
 

 

 
         Date: 13 Nov 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Reminder: Seasonal Influenza Vaccine (SIV) School Outreach Program for Year 1-6 students on 14th 
November 2024 

Please kindly be reminded that the immunisation team from CHP assigned clinic will visit KJS to 
administer the SIV to eligible and consented Year 1-6 students tomorrow, i.e. 14th November 2024 
(Thursday). 

Students are suggested to wear short sleeves PE uniforms with a jacket if the weather is cold. Water 
bottles should be brought to school for better hydration throughout the day after injection. 
  

The SIV vaccination records with notes for the second dose arrangement (if applicable) will be 
distributed to your child on the day or the next day after the vaccination. 
  

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

  

Best regards, 

Carmen Chan 

School Health Professional 

Kowloon Junior School 

Tel: 3765 8781 

Email: nurse@kjs.edu.hk 
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